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I’d like to introduce myself and the team delivering the improvements 
to the  community college. 
Kier have been appointed by Cambridgeshire County Council to carry 
out some upgrades to the college buildings – including a new two 
story 9 classroom teaching block extension to the main building, a 
new kitchen, IT, Art and Music teaching areas, some external 
resurfacing, new hard play areas including an all weather pitch, and 
new fencing. We commence the delivery of the project on Monday 16 
January 2023. The initial work will involve the setting up of the site, 
creating a temporary construction access at the corner of 
Bassenhally Road and Drybread Road, off road parking and site 
welfare area. 
The project is planned to take just over a year to complete and we 
intend on updating you with site newsletters as the work progresses.  
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Considerate 
Constructors

The site is registered with the 
Considerate Constructors Scheme, 
which is an independently audited 
assessment of a project’s 
consideration for the local community, 
its operatives and the environment.

Kind regards

Phil

Kier Construction | Eastern & Midlands

Rod Sinnott
Site Manager 

Spyrou Panagiotis
Senior Engineer

The site team

Hello and Happy New Year!

Philip Clark
Project Manager 

If you have any questions regarding 
the project please contact 
The College Principal, Dawn White: 
office@sirharrysmith.com
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